Feedback from the Rhythms of the World Outreach Programme 2015
Hi Zac,
Just wanted to give you a little feedback from Friday.

As you could see yourself the concert was a well-attended event, in fact | think that
is the most residents we have ever had come to a music session such as this.

Here are some of the comments | have received since,

“fantastic ! a real success “

*  “|loved the way the musicians blended their separate instrument’s to create
one sound, beautiful “

* “Areal treat to hear such wonderful music played by talented musicians “

*  “They really know their stuff!”

*  “|really appreciated the time they took to come and play for us and chatting

afterwards “

So as you can see, plenty of very positive comments!

Thank you once again from me for taking the time and effort to include us in you
wonderful programme. Keep in touch and see what we can cook up next!

All the very best

Kate
Kate Peto, Activity Manager, Milford Lodge Care Home

Claire Dunkin Minsden Residential Home

As soon as the music started the residents began clapping their hands. Lots of the
residents sang along. It was a very hot day so we did not dance. The experience was
amazing — especially loved that Dan and Nic performed to residents upstairs who
were unable to come along to the performance. The presentation was perfect!

Zagia, Music Outreach participant
‘Love singing, playing with instruments, forget everything outside the room’.

Hazel Lancaster, Purwell Primary School

We really enjoy taking part as it enables us to participate in local community events.
The children loved coming together, discussing Hertfordshire and working as a team
to complete the art work. Thoroughly enjoyed by all.
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